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Pawnee City school board meets
(KLZA)--The Pawnee City School Board  voted unanimously to renew a contract
with Providence Working Canines, Inc. to conduct four, unannounced sniffer dog
sweeps of the school during the 2018-19 school year when they met May 14th.

In other action, the Board voted to accept with regret the resignations of teachers
Allison Colvin and Tyler Colvin, effective at the end of the current school year. 
They have accepted jobs in Columbus.

Board members also approved hiring Cynthia Burki,  Jessica Jacobsen and
Angela Sholty as full-time certified teachers starting with the 2018-19 school year.

The review of the “Superintendent Evaluation Instrument” for the 2018-19 school
year was referred to the Negotiations Committee. 
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